William G. O'Brien
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From: - William G. O'Brien <70879806181@comcast.net>
Sent: Thursday, May 11, 2023 9:52 AM
To: C 'Schaefer, John'
Subject: RE: Zone Board Meeting

John — Thank you for your response and the information.

From: Schaefer, John <jschaefer@homewoodil.gov>
Sent: Thursday, May 11, 2023 9:47 AM

To: 70879806181 @comcast.net

Subject: Zone Board Meeting

Bill,

The Village Engineer and | are not aware of any PW storm water projects in that area regarding flooding other than 1
rear yard drainage project we designed for the dentist at 18040 Park and the resident at 2156 Oak. That drainage
system has not been installed by them. We also looked and found no records of street flooding that may have happened
in the past 10 years.

John D. Schaefer

Director of Public Works
Village of Homewood
ischaefer@homewoodil.gov
Ph. (708) 206-2901




